
 

 

STUDENT NAME: _____________________________________________________________________ 

Car Make:_______________________________________ Care Model:___________________________ 

Year: ________________ Color:____________________  License Plate:__________________________ 
 

Sophomores, Juniors and Seniors are allowed to drive to school as a matter of privilege, not of right. All 

who wish to drive to school must follow the Student Driving and Parking Policy, register their 

vehicles with MLS, and receive a parking tag. A student who is in violation of the driving policy 

may lose his/her parking privileges and have his/her vehicle towed at the owner's expense. 

Please read the following rules and regulations and supply the necessary information below. Sign 

and return this completed form in order to obtain a parking tag. 

 
MLS STUDENT DRIVER POLICY 

1. Student drivers must be a Sophomore, Junior or Senior and meet all "Academic Eligibility" 

requirements as outlined in the Family Handbook. 

2. Each vehicle that a student drives to school must be registered every school year. Forms are available on 

the school website and must be returned to the Director of Student Services. Students must provide a copy 

of their driver's license, insurance card, and registration. This permit is transferable to any vehicle the 

student drives as long as the information is updated with the Director of Student Services. 

3. All students driving to school must have the official parking tag prominently displayed from the rear-

view mirror and will park in designated student parking spaces only. 

4. Students who arrive early are to enter the building immediately. There is to be no loitering in the parking 

lot. Students are not allowed in the parking lot during the school day unless permission has been obtained 

from the front office. 

5. Excessive speed and unnecessary noise are to be avoided. Keeping speed at or under 10 mph in the 

parking lot contributes to the safety of our students and community. 

6. MLS reserves the right to inspect and/or search any motor vehicles driven by students onto school 

property. The interiors of student vehicles may be inspected whenever a school authority has 

"reasonable suspicion" to believe that illegal or unauthorized materials are contained inside. Such 

inspections may be conducted without notice and without a search warrant. 

I have read the above information and agree to abide by the driving and parking regulations. By 
signing this document, I give express consent for any search of the vehicle's interior when deemed 
necessary by the school 
administration. 

 
 

Student Signature:__________________ Date:_____ Parent Signature:___________________ Date ______ 

 


